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LEPHALALE SCHOOL PROJECT ENGAGEMENT SESSION 
 
Mavhungu Lerule-Ramakhanya, the Limpopo Education MEC, along with the Mayor 
of Lephalale Local Municipality, Cllr Aaron Mokgetle and the acting Mayor of 
Modimolle-Mookgopong Local Municipality, Cllr Anna Mboweni, headed a group that 
included senior managers from Lephalale and Modimolle-Mookgophong 
municipalities, infrastructure teams, and the curriculum team from the education 
department to Future Nation Schools, Fleurhof Campus, in Soweto on 04 April 2025.  
 
These schools are part of an initiative by Eskom Foundation. Among other initiatives, 
the foundation offers substantial assistance through infrastructure development in 
rural schools to tackle the disparities in the provision of quality education in South 
Africa. This encompasses, among other aspects, the establishment of classrooms, 
libraries, sports fields, and additional facilities that significantly enhance the 
education offered by under-resourced schools in South Africa.  
 
The purpose of the visit was to understand effective practices regarding the schools 
model. Mr. Sizwe Nxasana, the CEO of Future Nation Schools, led a site visit to the 
building and structure of the Future Nations school facilities donated by the 
Foundation in Diepkloof. The Foundation intends to establish similar infrastructure in 
Lephalale.  
 
Limpopo Department of Education, together with external partners, intends to 
construct similar cutting-edge environmental schools in Mookgophong and 
Lephalale, located in the Waterberg District. The establishment of adequate and 
respectable infrastructure continues to be a central focus for the 7th Administration 
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